             2nd Dhulqada 1433

             18 September 2013
TO

:
451 Students ( 1433-1434 )
FROM
:
Khayal Al Khayal



Head of the Colorectal Division 
This is to draw your attention to the importance of reading for the topic before the clinical sessions for any of the Colorectal Team otherwise the session will be cancelled.
Thank you and best regards,,,

Cc:

Course Organizer 451



Chairman Department of Surgery
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